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The current off-site management model will not be able to meet HOA growth and management quality
demands of HOAs for the foreseeable future. The governance of community associations is serious
business that calls for greater management professionalism and a complete review of the "Developer-to-
Board Control" transition process requirements.  One PCAM (Professional Community Association
Manager) cannot successfully manage a portfolio of ten to fifteen properties over the long term. Currently,
that long-term is looking at 80 million retiring baby boomers, most of whom will end-up living in some type
of HOA community. There is going to be tremendous demand for more managers who are more
professionally qualified. According to my book, a professionally qualified manager in an on-site office is the
gold standard of community association management. That type of manager will command the highest
respect and salary for his/her work. I know because I've been there...done that! The industry has to become
more professional and more " in tune " with the communities that they attempt to manage. If it doesn't, it is
offering their state governments an invitation to tell them what they can and cannot do.
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From reader reviews:

Anna Maday:

The book Condo Mania can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about everything
you want. Why must we leave a good thing like a book Condo Mania? Some of you have a different opinion
about e-book. But one aim that will book can give many details for us. It is absolutely appropriate. Right
now, try to closer using your book. Knowledge or facts that you take for that, you may give for each other;
you could share all of these. Book Condo Mania has simple shape but the truth is know: it has great and big
function for you. You can seem the enormous world by open up and read a publication. So it is very
wonderful.

Nancy Hedrick:

Do you certainly one of people who can't read gratifying if the sentence chained inside the straightway, hold
on guys this aren't like that. This Condo Mania book is readable through you who hate the straight word
style. You will find the info here are arrange for enjoyable looking at experience without leaving actually
decrease the knowledge that want to provide to you. The writer associated with Condo Mania content
conveys thinking easily to understand by lots of people. The printed and e-book are not different in the
information but it just different as it. So , do you still thinking Condo Mania is not loveable to be your top
checklist reading book?

Eric Butler:

This book untitled Condo Mania to be one of several books this best seller in this year, that is because when
you read this book you can get a lot of benefit onto it. You will easily to buy this particular book in the book
shop or you can order it through online. The publisher of the book sells the e-book too. It makes you more
readily to read this book, since you can read this book in your Mobile phone. So there is no reason to you
personally to past this book from your list.

Diane Worrell:

This Condo Mania is brand new way for you who has interest to look for some information mainly because it
relief your hunger associated with. Getting deeper you upon it getting knowledge more you know or else you
who still having little bit of digest in reading this Condo Mania can be the light food for yourself because the
information inside this book is easy to get by anyone. These books produce itself in the form which is
reachable by anyone, yep I mean in the e-book contact form. People who think that in book form make them
feel drowsy even dizzy this book is the answer. So you cannot find any in reading a e-book especially this
one. You can find what you are looking for. It should be here for you. So , don't miss the idea! Just read this
e-book style for your better life in addition to knowledge.
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